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   EDUCATION, LEISURE AND HOUSING
   Shapinsay Community School

   Shapinsay, Orkney, KW17 2DY

   Tel: (01856) 711218   Fax: (01856) 711218

   Email: admin.shapinsay@glow.orkneyschools.org.uk
   Web: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/or/shapinsayschool/
   Head teacher: Emma Clements.
                                                                                                                                                              Monday 20th November 2023
Dear parents / carers,
Children in Need
We raised £165.96 for Children in Need, a very big thank you to all who donated and helped us on the day. 

Poppy Scotland
We have collected £39.91 for Poppy Scotland, thank you to Thomas Sinclairs for having the collecting box and poppies in the shop. 

Early Learning and Childcare
After consultation with parents the Nursery opening times will be 9.00am until 3.00pm. 
Library Van
Please can all Orkney library books be returned to school by Thursday morning when the library van is visiting. We are still missing some so please can everyone have a look at home.
Early Learning and Childcare Stay and Play
Nursery parents are invited to stay with their children tomorrow (Tuesday) morning until 9.30 for stay and play.
Christmas Tree Lighting
The Shapinsay Christmas Tree Lighting takes place on Friday 1st December at 7pm. Please can children be at school (come through the community end door) by 6.45pm. The children will be singing at it and P7 children will be switching on the lights. Christmas jumpers and hats encouraged!
Parent Council Bingo and Tabletop Sale

A reminder that the weekend of 2nd/3rd December is a busy one – please see Parent Council emails and WhatsApp messages for further details. We hope that as many parents as possible will be there to help with these fundraising events. Please can all families provide baking and 2 raffle prizes. These can be brought with you to the Bingo on the Saturday evening or can come into school on Friday 1st December if you’re not able to help at the Bingo.

P3 Book Bags
P3 children have today received their Read Write Count Bags from the Scottish Book Trust. We hope they enjoy them!
Kind regards, 
Emma Clements
Head teacher
